SHUGART HOMES

221 Jonestown Road - Winston-Salem, NC 27104 (336) 765-9661

11/30/2020

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN,

On behalf of the RUTHERFORD HOA, we are requesting decorative street lights for
RUTHERFORD/RUTHERFORD COURT as shown on the Duke Energy layout of the
subdivision, consisting of MINI BELLS. We understand that the decorative adder charges are
additional and that they must be paid by the Association.

We also understand that a contract for this system will be taken to the City Council for
approval. This contract shall be for the electrical service cost difference and administrative
charges.

Please prepare the necessary paperwork required to proceed with this request as soon as
possible. Thank you for your assistance.

Sincerely,

Brian D Shugart



